
 
 

5th October 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

HACK Oldham 

Thank you to Kieran Wilkinson from HACK Oldham who came to visit the children this week in 
Wednesday assembly to promote activities that are available.  The main activities that are avail-
able are Junior Code Up, Junior Photoholics and Minecraft Club.  They are also running Halloween 
workshops on coding and other exciting themes over the half term holiday.  More information can 
be found at: 
https://hackoldham.com/ 

PCSO (Police Community Support Officer) 

Thank you also to Rebecca Wright our school’s PCSO who visited all year groups about how chil-
dren can keep themselves safe.  She would like parents to be aware and be vigilant around the 
park, especially as it is getting darker.  There have been a few robberies, car thefts and muggings 
in the area. 

Letterjoin 

We are so very proud of how many children (including many boys) are improving their handwriting 
each week and we are celebrating this in our assemblies.  If your child is not practising at home 
they can easily do this on a tablet.  More information is available on the back of this newsletter. 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% attend-
ance last week. 
A super well done to Classes 11 and 7 for the highest percentage. 

Mental Health and Well-being 

On Wednesday next week we will be promoting Mental Health and Well-being.  Please can all  
children try and dress in something yellow to mark this important day.  Children can bring in up to 
£1 as we will be selling cakes, starting on Monday, after school to contribute towards resources 
being purchased in school specifically for this cause. 

Fundraising event 

We are all looking forward to our Funday at the Eastern Pavilion Banqueting 
Hall on Saturday the 13th of October from 12pm - 4pm.  Tickets for tables 
(including a three course meal) are selling fast so please do call into the office 
if you wish to join in this community event to raise funds towards a class set 
of iPads to enhance your child’s learning.  We now have confirmation that 
‘The Mayor’ and three councillors are attending the event.  Fundraising 
events are to take place at the local Mosques and it is important that we  
continue to sustain these links.  If any parents wish to sell any products and 
contribute towards the Funday, stalls are still available.  Please do call into 
the office and speak to a member of staff.  It should be a very successful  
COMMUNITY event. 

https://hackoldham.com/


 

TT Rock Stars for last week 

DATES FOF NEXT WEEK   
* Monday 8th October - Whole School Celebration Assembly (9am in the hall - Parents  
 Welcome) 
* Tuesday 9th October - Year 3 Sport Science and Freddy Fit/Year 6 SATs Meeting for  
 Parents in the hall 9.15am 
* Wednesday 10th October - Class 4 and 5 visit to the Hindu Temple/Year 5 - Rocket World/
 Whole School (DRESS IN YELLOW DAY) marking Metal Health and Well being 
* Thursday 11th October - Class 6 visit to the Hindu Temple 
* Friday 12th October - Class 6 Teacher Assembly (9am in the hall - Parents Welcome) 
* Saturday 13th October - FUNDAY and DINNER COMMUNITY EVENT 12pm - 4pm at the 
 Eastern Pavilion Banqueting Hall. 

Place Winners Most Improved

1st Anees Hussain (Class 7) Hajrah Farooq (Class1)

2nd Hassan Khan (Class 10) Isa Yasin (Class 3)

3rd Mohammed Yusuf (Class 12) Arisha Hussain (Class 1)


